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This week in Home Learning Hub:

Upcoming Events: Parent Surveys:

Lessons on Functional

Skills

Seminars for Parents

Personal Tutoring 

Home Learning Classes

Grand Opening of HLH

Next week, I will distribute
surveys for parents to fill
out. I would greatly
appreciate your time in
completing them. This
feedback helps me reflect
on my methods and
enhance the service I
provide.

Welcome to the inaugural newsletter
from HLH! It appears that spring is
here, symbolizing growth and
renewal! I am thrilled to witness the
classroom coming together.
Although there is still progress to be
made, it's shaping up beautifully! Stay
tuned for upcoming photos to be
shared soon!



This week marked a
significant birthday
celebration for me! Over
the past few years, my
life has undergone many
changes, and I am
delighted to see the
results of my hard work
starting to pay off.
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What’sApp QR code Lots of wet weather! Easter craft week


